
 

The General Secretary  
 

Dear Thomas Bures, 

On behalf of the Board of the EHS, I would like to inform you that during the last Board 

meeting, held by Teleconference the 17th of February of 2015, we have decided to select your 

application to become member of the Advisory Committee for the web.  

The Secretary of this Committee is Joachin Conze (Germany), who is in copy of this mail and 

who will soon get in contact with you in order to coordinate the different projects of this 

group. 

I would like to congratulate you and to welcome as member of this new project for the next 

three coming years. 

I wish that this new approach to our society will increase the possibility to be more active and 

to do more for our members. 

Thank you very much in advance for your support and your work, 

 

 

Best regards, 

Salvador Morales-Conde 

General Secretary of the EHS 

 


